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Travel Plans: 

 

As the Lord has allowed us to gain our full support, we leave for the field on Tuesday, June 21st.  We are excited to 

see what the Lord has in store for our lives as we adjust to living in South Africa. Please remember us in your prayers as 

we will be going on four flights, over 37 total hours, with 15 (50lb) totes, ten carry-ons, three children, and a great 

mixture of emotions.  

 

Plans upon Arrival: 

 

We will be hitting the ground running once we land in Port Elizabeth. Upon arrival, we will quickly get into a routine of 

living in a completely different culture. As we learn how to live in a new culture, we will also begin to bear some 

enormous responsibilities. As many of you know, Brent Bergey and his family will be heading back to the US to be with 

Selina and Nathaniel for the first time since March! We will have approximately ten days to settle in and learn what we 

need to about the church, property management, outreach programs, daily life in South Africa, and many other tasks 

before Brent and his family head to the States. We would covet your prayers for our ability to keep the ministry 

running properly while the Bergey's are in the US. Thankfully, we will not be alone! Little Fish Ministries teammates 

Hannah Bennett and Lorna Mitchell have worked with Little Fish Ministries for several years and will help us along the 

way. Thank you to all who have supported us, prayed for us, and helped us financially throughout our deputation. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

 

- Travel safety for the Womack's and Bergey's 

- Recovery for Nathaniel Bergey from chemo 

- Little Fish Ministries to receive NPO (non-profit organization) paperwork 

- Visa application process 

- Smooth transition into living in South Africa 

 

Your Missionaries to South Africa, 

 

The Womack Family 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputation Fun Facts: 

 

- 16 months of travel 

- 21 states visited 

- 50,000+ miles driven (Only four blown 

tires!) 

- 87 scheduled meetings attended 

- 67 supporting churches (so far) 

- 4,500 prayer cards distributed 

- Many new friends made 

- Gained countless prayer supporters! 


